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Dear Ms. Khoroshavina, 
  
This is to acknowledge the receipt of your e-mail and attachments of December, 18, 2015. 
  
Being briefed re recent Government`s comments on the Committee`s questions, I would like to draw 
attention of the Committee to the fact that nothing prevented the Government of Ukraine to fulfill 
their duties under Aarhus Convention in diligent way and provide their comments during May, 2013 
– March, 2014 (i.e. during 10 months) before Donetsk city was occupied. Furthermore, Ukrainian 
Government was obliged to provide their comments by December, 26, 2013, as it follows from the 
Committee`s request dated July, 26, 2013, which was not  accomplished in time on unknown 
reasons. 
In light of the above, I kindly ask the Committee to consider my communication at the nearest 
meeting due to the fact that all available documents in the case were provided by me already. 
  
Sincerely, 
Oleksandr 


